9 October 2018

Dear Children in FS-Y6

PANTO!

I am very pleased to be writing to you to congratulate you on a super start to the new school year. We know that you are brilliant and our special visitors to the school were amazed by your wonderful manners, hardworking attitude and the pride which you displayed in following the 'Malcolm Sargent Way'. I would also like to say a huge well done to our new Foundation starters who have very quickly become part of the Malcolm Sargent family and to our older students who are supporting and nurturing them at the start of their school journey.

As I am sure you will agree, your teachers also work very hard to make sure you enjoy school and take part in fun activities. My very special job this year is to focus on 'An Engaging and Inspiring Curriculum', making sure that your learning experiences are even more exciting and that, together, we build memories which support you in your learning making sure that you continue to 'Love to Learn' at school.

To kick start this (and to say a very big thank you for being amazing children!) I would like to invite you to join us for the pantomime of 'Sleeping Beauty'.... Oh yes I would!!! The Touring Panto Company will visit us on Monday 26 November when you will all have an opportunity to watch the show. You can even bring in a yummy snack for the interval!

Please let your parents know that as the actors will be taking over the halls for the panto, we will not be able to use this space for lunch. We have therefore arranged for the kitchen to provide pack ups for everyone instead of a hot lunch. The pack up will contain a sandwich, cookie or cake, piece of fruit, vegetable sticks and a small bottle of water. The menus have been adjusted for this so your parents can choose to order a pack up from school or send one in with you that day.

I am delighted that this production will be paid for by the school from its #Engage & Inspire budget.

I do hope you enjoy the show and have an exciting and motivating year. Please make sure you tell me about your favourite lessons and what you have enjoyed learning about when you see me around school.

Have fun.

Mrs Perry Assistant Principal of Lower School School Development Plan Leader of Curriculum #Engage & Inspire